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Transportation would like to get the Boards approval for the Transfer of a School Bus 

from the Henderson County School’s Transportation Department to The Henderson County 

School’s Child Nutrition Department. Child Nutrition department is going utilize the School bus 

for summer feeding, and year round meals on breaks and snow days. 

 

 

Bus# 72 2002 International School Bus Vin# 1HVBRAAL42A944548 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Ben Payne Director of Transportation 

Ben.payne@henderson.kyschoools.us 

270-831-5120       270-724-0736 

 


